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Today and yesterday, lessons continued but classes were each allotted time to go out into
Cambridge. They were given tours of the city centre via foot, and then via punt, offering a glimpse
inside the colleges from The Backs. Everyone was very well-dressed today as we also had the Reach
photo, a huge picture of everyone on the program together.

One of the highlights of the Reach Cambridge program is the World Fair, and amazing opportunity
for students to share their country and their culture with each other. It was incredible to see all of
the work that had gone into the presentations and stalls created by the students, making for a very
fun and informative evening! There was candy from China, noodles from Indonesia, scones from
Britain and so much more. The students shared fun facts about their countries. top places to visit
and sights to see, and there was even dancing from the students of Cathedral and John Connon
School.
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